
From: Ian Winning (NHS South West London CCG) <[redacted]@swlondon.nhs.uk>  
Sent: 13 October 2020 09:40 
To: Paul McGarry <[redacted]@merton.gov.uk> 
Cc: Katharine Fox <[redacted]@merton.gov.uk>; James McGinlay <[redacted]@merton.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: Mitcham Health & Wellbeing Hub Programme Board 

 
Hi Paul, 
 
No problem! 
 
See you tomorrow when you can get there. 
 
Ian 
 
From: Paul McGarry [mailto: [redacted]@merton.gov.uk]  
Sent: 13 October 2020 09:39 
To: Ian Winning (NHS South West London CCG) <[redacted]@swlondon.nhs.uk> 
Cc: Katharine Fox <[redacted]@merton.gov.uk>; James McGinlay <[redacted]@merton.gov.uk> 
Subject: Re: Mitcham Health & Wellbeing Hub Programme Board 

 
Hi Ian,  
 
I have another appointment on Wednesday morning; i'll be able to join this meeting by 10:20. 
 
Regards 
Paul 
 
 

 
From: Ian Winning (NHS South West London CCG) 
Sent: 18 September 2020 10:30 
To: Ian Winning (NHS South West London CCG) <[redacted]@swlondon.nhs.uk>; Andrew McMylor 
(NHS South West London CCG) <[redacted]@swlondon.nhs.uk>; Lucy Lewis (NHS South West London 
CCG) <[redacted]@swlondon.nhs.uk>; [redacted]@btinternet.com <[redacted]@btinternet.com>; 
Jennifer Sinnott (NHS South West London CCG) <[redacted]@swlondon.nhs.uk>; Andrew Evans 
<[redacted]@property.nhs.uk>; Victoria Shaw <[redacted]@property.nhs.uk>; Jake Roe (NHS 
Property Services) <[redacted]@property.nhs.uk>; Katharine Fox <[redacted]@merton.gov.uk>; Paul 
McGarry <[redacted]@merton.gov.uk>; James McGinlay <[redacted]@merton.gov.uk>; PARISH, 
Matthew (NHS IMPROVEMENT - T1520) <[redacted]@nhs.net> 
Subject: Mitcham Health & Wellbeing Hub Programme Board 
When: 14 October 2020 10:00-12:00. 
Where: Microsoft Teams Meeting  

  
  
________________________________________________________________________________  

Join Microsoft Teams Meeting  
+44 20 3880 0300   United Kingdom, London (Toll)  

Conference ID: 925 618 126#  

Local numbers | Reset PIN | Learn more about Teams | Meeting options  
________________________________________________________________________________  
  



  

 
Please help to reduce waste and do not print this message unless you really need to.  

This message, including any attached files, is intended just for the use of the individual or 

organisation to whom it is addressed. Any opinions expressed are those of the sender, not 

Merton Council. Email is not secure, and the council accepts no responsibility for any 

inaccuracy, corruption or virus which has occurred during transmission.  

This email may be subject to monitoring in accordance with relevant legislation and may be 

disclosed in response to a request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000.  

The message may contain information that is confidential or sensitive; you should handle it 

accordingly.  

If you have received this email message in error, you must not copy, disclose or make any 

further use of the information contained within it. Please notify the system manager 

(postmaster@merton.gov.uk) or the Head of Information Governance 

(data.protection@merton.gov.uk), and delete the message. 

 

postmaster@merton.gov.uk 

http://www.merton.gov.uk 
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